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Glass 6

he children in Class 6 have had a fantastic week.

In numeracy, the children have continued with their new topic based around fractions. The class have

played a range of interactive whiteboard games and they can all identify a whole, a half, a quarter and a
third.

In literacy this week, the children have continued to read their new text called ‘Fantastic Mr. Fox’ by
Roald Dahl. The children have been learning about foxes and they have compiled a fact file on them. .
In SPAG, the children have been learning about Florence Nightingale.

This week the children have been listening to ‘The Tale of a Naughty Little Rabbit’ by Beatrix Potter. The
children enjoyed listening to the adventures of the rabbit breaking into the vegetable garden.

The children are looking forward to the Great British Picnic on Friday. In preparation, the children have

designed their own hats which they will wear during their performance and for the picnic.




